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   BRC GENERAL NOTICE 

         #2023 – 001 
 

               Effective 0001, Sunday October 1st, 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

To:  ALL Employees 
 
 

Subject:  BRC Policy No. 3 (Revised October 1, 2023) 

 
 
 

The Belt Railway Co. of Chicago has Revised Policy No. 3, which is the BRC Alcohol 
and Drug Use Policy. This revised policy is for all BRC employees to read and 
understand. To obtain or view this policy employees can locate it on the BRC 
website under the Employee tab and “Policies and Procedures.” 

 

https://beltrailway.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/BRC-Policy-No.-3-Alcohol-
Drug-Use-and-Appendix-A-FINAL-10.6.23.pdf 

  

 

 

 

Terry Hartwig 

Superintendent of Safety 
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